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HWDSB Track and Field 
 

Date of event is Monday, June 11, 2018 

Location: Mohawk Sports Park – Mohawk Rd. and Upper Kenilworth behind Bernie 

Arbor Baseball Stadium 

Start is 9 am and Finish is 4 pm  

Transportation: Students are responsible for getting themselves to the event and 

home. 

Expectations: Geography, Physical Education, Science and Environmental 

For more information contact Ms. L. Coburn at lcoburn@hwdsb.on.ca or at 905-

528-8631 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your daughter has been selected to represent Dalewood 

Middle School on the Track and Field Team. With this privilege comes a commitment to all 

practices as determined by the coaches.   

Appropriate behaviour is an expectation of all team members as outlined in the Code of 

Ethics for the Hamilton Wentworth District School Board.  This behaviour extends from the 

classroom at Dalewood to the tournament. We are also a True Sport school, so athletes, coaches and 

spectators are expected to demonstrate the core values and principles that are inherent in 

sportsmanship on which the True Sport movement was founded. 

It is our philosophy that to play like a team, we should look like a team.  To facilitate this, 

we have asked the students to wear their Dalewood gym uniform (gold Dalewood shirt and green 

shorts). 
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 The meet is on Monday, June 11th and will occur at Mohawk Sports Park – Mohawk Rd. 

and Upper Kenilworth behind Bernie Arbor Baseball Stadium. Students will be travelling to and 

from the tournament by volunteer drivers with police checks.   

Students are responsible for getting themselves to and from the meet. We look forward to a 

successful tournament and thank you for your interest and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

S. Croke and L. Coburn  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Permission Forms need to be picked up for those students who have 

made the team from Mrs. Croke or Ms. Coburn. Some are also located at 

the office above the lost and found box. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


